

Welcome Letter

3rd World Nephrology Congress



Jose A. Moura-Neto

Dear Esteemed Colleague,

I am honored to welcome you to the 3rd World Nephrology Congress held from March 20 to 21, in Amsterdam, Netherlands. The development of innovative technologies and contemporary medications in nephrology continues to challenge researchers and practitioners in many ways. Joining together nephrologists and global stakeholders to discuss these future trends is essential for advancing the field and helping our renal patients, which is our main and final goal.

I congratulate you on your commitment and active participation and wish you success.

Best wishes,

Jose A. Moura-Neto

Moma Veto

Editor of "Renal Replacement Therapy: Controversies and Future Trends"